

June 24, 2022

Dear Parents, Guardians and Students,

It is hard to believe that we are through this year so fast, especially with all the experiences we have had with Covid.

It is an honor to be working here with everyone in the Our Lady of Victory School Family. We have come a long way, learning many new ways to learn, and fully embracing the technology by using google Classroom from Kindergarten to eighth grade. None of this could have happened without the support form all of our parents for their children and teachers. I am so proud of the effort all of the students have made to continue to grow and learn.

I am looking forward to next year. We will continue to add new devices and expand the use of technology throughout all our classrooms. Because of this, our students will continue to grow and excel in written and oral communication, while developing critical thinking, as we position them to succeed in an ever-changing world.

As we head into next year, the following supplies will be needed for our various hands-on experiences. I am asking everyone to please have them ready and available for next year.



For Pre-K through 2nd Grade: Headphones and a 1" binder (3-ring) are needed. I suggest you use the Kidrox headphones. For new students, the headphones are available on Amazon for about \$15. Students who have used them in the past, should bring them in. These will be kept in their homerooms and used as needed.

For 3rd Grade - 8th Grade: Headphones or earbuds, a folder, and a 1" binder (3-ring) are needed. Students can certainly use the Tech binder they used this past year.

Please make sure your students name is clearly listed on all supplies that are brought in. Students will also be expected to have one sharp number 2 pencil with them when they come to class.

For those that are unaware, we were fortunate to have new Virtual Reality (VR) headsets donated to us this past year. The students who were able to try them really seemed to enjoy using them. We will be using them in Technology and classes, such as social Studies, Science and Religion. I plan to continue to make this available to all students and a growing part of our technology class next year.

I hope everyone has a wonderful summer. I look forward to working with all our students again next year and with your support we will have another great year of school.

Thank you for your help,

Mr. Joseph Patti

Fostering Miracles